Page 1 of 1

Ann Machado - 100 Sheridan

From: Ronald Gan <munjoyhillhomes@gmail.com>

To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 1/25/2016 12:36 PM

Subject: 100 Sheridan

Good morning Ann,

In regards to permit # 2014-02322 for 100 Sheridan. We had taken out that permit in order to convert
two residential units to one residential condominium, as well as reduce the existing side portico and
permit the rear deck that had never been permitted by a previous owner. We are not going through with
this project and so are canceling this permit.

Respectfully,

Ronald Gan
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